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Purpose 

1. To seek the approval of the Partnership for two early years settings that 

have applied to be included in the Herefordshire Directory of Providers 

and to receive Nursery Education Fund from September 2006. 

Background 

2. The settings for consideration are: (1) Putson Pre-school Nursery which is a 

new setting recently registered by Ofsted and due to open at Putson 

Baptist Church, Web Tree Avenue, Hereford, in September; (2) Little 

Acorns, an existing Neighbourhood Nursery at Kingstone is expanding to 

have a new Full Day Care provision in a mobile at Kingstone High School. 

Both settings have agreed to the conditions required of all settings who 

wish to receive Nursery Education Fund.  

3.  

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT   the Partnership approves the inclusion of Putson Pre-

School and the Little Acorns new provision in the 

Herefordshire Directory of Providers in order to receive 

Nursery Education Fund from September 2006.  


